
URMIA 2024 Annual Conference
New Orleans, LA

September 28 – October 2, 2024

Noah Hauptmann, Chippewa Valley Technical College will be attending In-Person

Sharon Johnson, Gateway Technical College will be attending Virtually 

Jordan Schult, Nicolet Area Technical College will be attending Virtually

Sara Nick, Northwood Technical College will be attending In-Person

Kait Laufenberg, Waukesha County Technical College will be attending Virtually

Megan Hoffman, Western Technical College will be attending Virtually
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DMI Stipend Awardees
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